
 

CSCMA Notice 

PL insurance new low price for members  

All Members, 

We are please to inform you that after negotiation with our PL insurance policy 

provider, we have finally locked down to a new low price for our 2017 premium 

with $100 further reduction.  For detail, please see attachment enclosed herein. 

 

Should you require further assistance, please contact CSCMA Vice-Secretary 

Denny at: 416-271-8899 

CSCMA Board of Directors 

March 22, 2017 

  

 




